
ANNUAL REPORTS OF MEMBER CHAMPIONS  
 
The report of the Member Champion for Young People was before Council.  
 
The following question on the report was submitted by the Conservative Group:  
Following the recommendation that Council have a dedicated session to allow 
Havering's youth to ask questions of Cabinet, would the Member Champion agree 
that it would be beneficial to also have similar sessions in the overview and scrutiny 
sub-committees, providing our youth the chance to provide feedback to the 
committees on various reports?  
 
In response, the Member Champion stated that she supported this proposal, 
provided appropriate safeguarding procedures were in place. She felt that any such 
meeting should be of value and that the progress of any recommendations made by 
young people should be followed. 


